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Oct / Nov / Dec 2021 

Tuesdays 

◆ Trash Pickup 

     (Every other Tuesday—Recycle) 

Ordinance Enforcement Board Tentatively meets the 

Third Tuesday of the Month at 7:00 pm  

October 15 - 22nd 

◆ OCPS: Fall Break 

Monday, October  18th 

◆ City Commission Meeting. 

     Via Zoom @ 7:00 pm 

Sunday, October 31st 

◆ Halloween 

Sunday, November 7th 

◆ Daylight Savings Begins 

Monday, November 8th 

◆ Semi-Annual Junk Pick up 

Thursday, November 11th 

◆ Veterans Day 

Monday, November 15th 

◆ City Commission Meeting. 

     Via Zoom @ 7:00 pm 

Thursday, November 25th 

◆ Thanksgiving Day 

Saturday, December 11th 

◆ Christmas Event 

Monday, December  20th 

◆ City Commission Meeting. 

     Via Zoom @ 7:00 pm 

December 20th - 31st 

◆ OCPS: Winter Break 

Saturday, December 25th 

◆ Christmas Day 

www.CityofGoshen.com 

  

During the winter season, when it is likely to snow at any time, 

please make an extra effort not to park in the street. Buses, 

emergency vehicles, mail delivery, trash pickup and snow removal 

will be hindered, and you will receive a citation. Residents on 

Rollingwood have a unique challenge and need to pay 

extra attention where and how they park.  Please 

park on easement areas as much as possible, 

and park vehicles on the same side of the street.  

Street parking is limited to the first 24 hours 

following the snow /ice event.  This will allow sufficient time to clear 
your driveway. 

Snow Removal 

Email List 
The City of Goshen Newsletter is a bi-monthly publication delivered electronically 

via email.  If you have not been receiving Newsletters, we do not have your 

current email address registered.  You can easily submit your email 

address to the City of Goshen Newsline Email List by visiting the 

CityofGoshen.com website or by contacting the City Clerk’s office at 

228-2377 / info@CityOfGoshen.com 

Major Drainage Project This Fall 
 

Our next regular Commission 

Meeting will be held on October 

18th, @ 7:00 pm, via Zoom.  You 

are invited and encouraged to 

attend. 



City of Goshen Resident 

P.O. Box 112 

Goshen, KY 40026 

City of Goshen Resident 

Route 3 

Goshen, KY 40026 

 

For Info: 

www.OldhamCountyPolice.com 

Normal junk pickup consists of hot water heaters, washers, dryers, dishwashers, 

couches, chairs. Coffee / end tables, misc. boxed toys, garage items, tools, grilles, 

bicycles, lawn mowers, refrigerators* etc. The following is a general guideline of 

what is NOT ACCEPTABLE for junk pickup of “normal" household solid waste. 

• Demolition / construction material ..studs.drywa11.sinks, tubs, toilets . A 

dumpster is required for construction, renovation , redecorating. Cabinets must 

be broken down to small pieces no longer than 4-5' If items can fit into a 90 

gal ID cart they are acceptable. 

• Large amounts of fencing ...a few planks may be ok if no longer than 4-5ft. in 

length...must be tied and bundled for pickup. No concrete… blocks, bricks etc. 

• No liquids of any kind...paint, thinners, pesticides household cleaners, motor 

oils, fuels. Wet paint can be "solidified" with kitty litter or granular absorbent 

material from automotive supply stores. 

• No medical bio-hazards...sharps, chemo diapers, oxygen tanks. 

• Lawn mowers must have gas tanks removed and broken down as much as 

possible. 

• Gas grilles are acceptable... with no propane tanks of any kind...grilles must 

have tank removed and broken down as much as possible. 

• Swing sets and basketball goals must be broken down as much as possible… 

no pieces more than 4-5ft long... no concrete on legs or base. 

• Mailboxes cannot be more than 4-5' long and no concrete on base. 

• No large car parts...fenders, hoods, trunk lids etc. No tires of any kind. 

• Freezers, refrigerators, air conditioners - must have Freon / refrigerant cap-

tured and removed by certified HVAC technician and unit tagged for accepta-

ble pickup. Freon is considered hazardous waste. 

• No landscaping material such as...logs, railroad ties, landscape timbers or con-

crete blocks. NO dirt, sod. 

No yard waste material...no fire logs, stumps, shrubs etc.  

         DO NOT PLACE ITEMS IN BLUE ID TRASH CAN! 

SEMI-ANNUAL JUNK PICKUP - Monday, November 8th 

   People value the time they spend in city 
parks, whether walking a dog, playing 
basketball, or having a picnic. Along with 
these expected leisure amenities, parks can 
also provide measurable health benefits, 
from providing direct contact with nature 
and a cleaner environment, to opportunities 
for physical activity and social interaction.  

  Because of the different ways people 
experience parks, cities need to provide all 
types, from neighborhood  facilities to large 
natural areas. In fact, many health benefits 
can be best achieved through small-scale,  
readily accessible sites. It has been the 
goal of this Commission to make this 
centrally located park a reality.  Not only for 
the benefit of physical activities but also for 
a safe and fun 
park for families 
to gather and a 
place for 
children to play.   

   We are 
looking for 
volunteers to 
serve on a 
committee to help 
us develop this park into something the 
residents want.  This will take very little of 
your time but your input will help shape the 
future of this park. If you are interested in 
serving, please contact the City of Goshen 
either by phone 228-2377 or email 
info@cityofgoshen.com 

Park Committee 


